
Dated: 20.09.2023 

 

То 

Jayati Nandi 

Assistant Manager 

Online Surveillance 

BSE Limited, P J Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001, India 

 

[Scrip Code: 508969) 

 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

Ref: Your email bearing reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 317 dated 20th 

September, 2023 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We refer to your aforementioned email dated 20.09.2023, seeking clarification with regard to the 

significant movement in the price of the Company's script in the recent past. 

 

We wish to submit that the Company has promptly always disclosed, to the Stock Exchange, all the 

events and information including all Price Sensitive Information which might have a bearing on the 

operations/ performance of the Company including all necessary disclosures in accordance with 

Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

(the "Listing Regulations) 

 

We have also furnished to the Exchange any information sought by it concerning our Company. We 

further wish to submit that the Company has always abided by and complied with all regulatory 

requirements and will continue to do so. 

 

Since we have already disclosed information/announcements to the Exchange which could have 

bearing on the price behaviour in the scrip of our Company, we have no information/impending 

announcement to be disclosed under Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations. 

 

Since the shares of our Company are freely traded on your Exchange the movement in the Price of 

the scrip in the recent past seems to be market driven and not because of any other reason. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

For Sulabh Engineers and Services Limited 

 

 

(Rekha Kejriwal) 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 

 

 


